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South Ocean Middle School Receives New State Flag 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Patchogue, NY) - NY State Senator Dean Murray was recently contacted about the worn and 

tattered NY State flag that was flying at a middle school in Patchogue. On Wednesday, June 14th 

(Flag Day), Senator Murray presented a new NY State flag that recently flew over our State 

Capitol in Albany, to Tim Piciullo, the Principal of South Ocean Middle School in Patchogue. 
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